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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Extra care at drop off and pick up please 

Firstly, it is so wonderful to have all of your children back at school this week after the 

long summer holiday.  Their smiling faces and resilience when settling into their new 

year groups and new classes has been fabulous to see this week and has made us so 

proud of them. 

I am writing to you today to ask for your help at drop off and pick up times.  We have 

hundreds of children arriving and leaving school at the same time each day along 

narrow paths and through small gates.  We are desperate that everyone gets to and 

from school safely therefore, please can I ask that extra care is taken by everyone 

during these times.   

Please ensure children push their scooters and bikes while on the school grounds rather 

than ride them to reduce their speed and the likelihood of any collisions and please can 

the children walk rather than run when using the narrow paths, especially when going 

around corners. 

Thank you so much, in advance for your help with this.  Your children’s safety is our 

first priority and this will really help. 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Clare Tantrum 

Headteacher 
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